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Product Change Notice 

Update Firmware Version for PT220-M242 Products 

 Release date: Nov. 30, 2023 

Dear Valued Customers, 

Thank you for your business and continued support for Apacer products. This PCN is being issued to inform you of a 

firmware update for PT220-M242 products. Details of the change are provided in the table below. Apacer will provide all 

necessary support to ensure a seamless transition. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the content of this 

notification, please get in touch with Apacer sales representatives. 

PCN Number E231130-2 Release Date Nov. 30, 2023 

Affected Product Model PT220-M242 

Subject of Change 

Update firmware version to PNMA304A and PNMA304C for PT220-M242 products 

Description of Change 

Apacer has updated the firmware version from PNMA303A and PNMA303C to PNMA304C and PNMA304A, 

respectively, with the following changes: 

1. Fine-tuned the read-retry mechanism 

2. Disabled Write Zero feature 

3. Fixed incorrect EUI64 

4. Fixed PCB thermal sensor conflict issue 

5. Fine-tuned NVMe initialization process with refclk on NVIDIA Jetson to avoid disk undetectable as second drive. 

Recommended Action 

Apacer will continue to supply PT220-M242 with the old firmware, but we recommend qualifying PT220-M242 with the 

latest version for improved compatibility and support. 

Affected Part Numbers  

 

Capacity Existing (PNMA303A & PNMA303C) New (PNMA304A & PNMA304C) 

128GB B72.22CHGU.00124 B72.22CHGU.00140 

256GB B72.22CJGU.00121 B72.22CJGU.00144 

512GB B72.22CKGU.00121 B72.22CKGU.00144 

1TB B72.22CLGU.00121 B72.22CLGU.00144 
 

Schedule 

Sample available date: Dec. 1, 2023 
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